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The Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA) seeks approval by the Office of Management and 
Budget (OMB) for a no material or nonsubstantive change to a currently approved collection. 

DEA recently underwent an audit of forms by DEA’s Office of Compliance and Chief Counsel.  
As a result of this review, minor changes and clarifications were made to the form for 
Registration for Controlled Substances Act Data-Use Request to ensure that the proper Privacy 
Act statements were used and to reduce any potential confusion.  These changes include minor 
sentence changes to a sentence in the Justification box and changes to some of the wording in the
Use-Agreement.  The minor changes and clarifications made did not adjust the burden.  
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